

Marcus Jones

Member of Parliament for Nuneaton

Ms Clarke Nursery Hill Primary School Ansley Common Nuneaton CV10 OPY

> Our Ref: ZA10557 31 January 2020

Dear Ms Clarke

Re: Key Stage 2 Sats

I have been informed by the Schools Minister RT Hon Nick Gibb MP that your school has seen an increase in the proportion of pupils achieving the expected standard in reading, writing and mathematics from last year.

This year's results are the fourth since the Government introduced more rigorous assessments to align with the new national curriculum in 2016, which has brought England's primary education in line with the best in the world. Each year, more children are meeting the high expectations it sets and I am pleased to see how seriously your school is taking this challenge.

I would like to congratulate you, your staff, the Governors and children who have all contributed positively to the increase in the proportion of pupils achieving the expected standard in reading, writing and mathematics from last year.

Yours sincerely

Marcus Jones